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I am vehemently opposed to rolling back voters right. We are a model for voter 

turnout. This bill would merely serve to disenfranchise our voters and create an 

undue hardship on many who don’t have easy access and/or transportation to voter 

polls. As we know voter fraud is not statistically measurable . 

This bill is nothing but a way to perpetuate a false narrative that we have voter fraud. 

It’s a travesty that we’re even considering.  


